
From: Cadenasso, Eugene
Sent: 10/7/2010 2:24:57 PM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Brown, 
Olivia (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=0XB4)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: San Bruno bill relief AL question

Jane and 
Olivia,

Another question
came-up about AL 3155-G/3739-E. The tariff pages appended to the AL show
that the bill relief would apply only to residential
customers.

Question 1:
Were there any non-residential customer classes that were impacted directly by 
the explosion?

Question 2: If
so, why were they excluded from the bill relief?

Thank
you,

Eugene
Cadenasso

CPUC - Energy 
Division

(415) 703-1214

SB GT&S 0021317


